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Monday, 05 May 2014.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of Serbia Ivica Dacic said that the
forthcoming visit of European Commissioner for Enlargement Stefan Füle was important for the
continuation of the negotiations between Serbia and the EU.
  
For the Saturday issue of daily newspaper Danas, Dacic said that on Monday, Füle would also
meet in Belgrade with the Head of State Tomislav Nikolic, Prime Minister Aleksandar Vucic, as
well as with Ministers Nikola Selakovic, Nebojsa Stefanovic and Jadranka Joksimovic, President
of the Assembly of Serbia Maja Gojkovic and Heads of Parliamentary Groups.

"This visit is important for the continuation of the negotiations between Serbia and the EU.
Three days later, a meeting of Foreign Ministers of the EU and the Western Balkan countries
will be held in Thessaloniki, which will be attended also by the European Commissioners for
Enlargement and Energy Stefan Füle and Gunther Oettinger", said Dacic.
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